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Comments: I am in complete opposition to this land swap. I have been on literally ever section of trail and to

every lake in the Crazy mountains in my 2 decades of backpacking there. The idea that Sweetgrass creek has no

real destination is ludicrous. It's been annoying enough to deal with the traditional hurdles to access there, and

this would just put a final nail in the coffin. The Cave lake system is one of the most amazing and difficult

locations in the Crazies and would be effectively cut off for all but the most fit and adventurous souls. Not to

mention Cascade lake which is already incredibly difficult to reach due to private property restrictions. We should

be trying to find ways to buy out private inholdings in this amazing place, not giving more to private entities. This

terrain constitutes a rare pristine resource that frankly should never have been in private hands. This will make

for so many conflicts moving forward. I for one will refuse to be denied access to the places i love in Crazies, and

will continue to go where i choose regardless of consequences. 


